
 

 

 

 

Expecting “Romantic Revolution” 

11 May 2017 

 

Natasha Tsukanova has supported London Russian Ballet School (LRBS), a vocational charity, in her 

commitment to help underprivileged young people receive an education and artistic training. In 

assisting the outreach work of LRBS, she sits as Chair of the committee for Romantic Revolution, a 

performance at the London Palladium on 18th September 2017 where principal artists from the Bolshoi 

Ballet and students from LRBS will present a programme to deprived and ethnically diverse 

young children who would never otherwise get to the theatre. 

Over 700 children will sit in the audience for free.  In keeping with Natasha Tsukanova’s modern 

approach this event will see new work especially created by Dame Gillian Lynne and accompanied by 

award winning young musicians. 


